MUPY welcomed exchange students from Taylor’s University

On March 13th, 2017, Assoc. Prof. Dr. Mullika Chomnawang, Deputy Dean for Research & International
Relations, welcomed seven pharmacy students from School of Pharmacy, Taylor’s University, Malaysia.
The students have participated in the 2017 Student Mobility Program focusing on Thai pharmacy system
as well as cultural experiences at MUPY and external training sites during March 13th - 17th,
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https://pharmacy.mahidol.ac.th/en/activities/1983



